NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the January 17, 2018,
Regular Meeting of the Arts and Culture Commission has
been cancelled.

The next Special Meeting of the Arts and Culture
Commission will be held on Wednesday, February 7, 2018
at 6:00 p.m. in the Public Works Conference Room, 33282
Golden Lantern, Dana Point.

Dated this 10th day of January, 2018.

PR

Brian McClure
- Deputy Community Services Director




